
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates 
17 Sky Oaks Drive 
Biddeford, Me. 04005 
207-423-0215 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 

November 19, 2020 

Re: DW 20-112 Abenaki Water Co. - Request for Change in Rates 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Abenaki Water Co. ("A WC" or "Company") and its Lakeland ("LL") water 
and sewer system, White Rock ("WR") water system, Tioga Gilford Village ("TGV") water 
system and Tioga Belmont ("TB") water system, enclosed are the amended proposed tariff pages 
for LL Sewer, LL Water, WR, TGV & TB for both its permanent (pages 16-20) and temporary 
(pages 268-272) rate filings. Also, enclosed are amended rate calculation pages for TGV and TB 
for both its permanent (pages 11 & 13) and temporary rates (pages 265 and 267). In addition, the 
Company is providing a new proposed tariff page for the proposed consolidated rates. Finally, 
the Company is providing a new rate schedule for miscellaneous utility service fees. The new 
rate schedule for miscellaneous utility service fees is for the proposed consolidated tariff. In the 
event that the proposed consolidated rates are not approved, then such revised fees would be 
incorporated into each individual system's tariff. If the Commissioners and/or its Staff have any 
questions, please contact me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com or 207-423-0215. 

Sincerely, 

S\-t \> ¼~ 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 


